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Education and International Affairs 

 

 

 

Notice Regarding Classes from July 12 

 

 

Although the university announced instructions for classes from July in a June 17 notice from 

the Executive Director and Vice President of Education and International Affairs, the Tokyo 

Metropolitan Government has once again declared a state of emergency from July 12 to August 

22. 

We ask that you continue to monitor your email account registered in the Live Campus 

academic system or other means of contact attentively for news of any changes in how classes 

will be conducted. 

Regarding campus access during the state of emergency, access is limited to students who are 

attending classes in person, using campus facilities for remote learning, or conducting thesis 

research. If this applies to you, present your student ID card when going on campus. 

Since the spread of the Delta variant and other recent developments, there have been reports of 

young people becoming infected and seriously ill, as well as cases of infection outdoors and in 

places where only one of the 3C conditions exists. This calls for greater vigilance at the 

university. Please continue to be very careful about preventing infection, not only when you are 

studying or researching on campus but also before and after you come on campus. 

As before, we ask for your understanding and cooperation in these measures so that we can 

ensure student safety while providing educational opportunities, and, by containing infection as 

soon as possible, return to normal university life. 

In case of any changes in response to expanded infection, the university will issue additional 

notices. 


